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BVI Office closed due to Hurricane Irma

September 2017
Please note: due to the adverse weather conditions of Hurricane Irma, our BV office is currently closed.

For any urgent commercial enquiries, please contact lan Montgomery or Stephen Adams. For dispute resolution enquiries, please

contact Christian Hay or Stephen Leontsinis.
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This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always
be sought. Whilst every care has been taken in producing this note neither the author nor Collas Crill shall be liable for any errors, misprint or misinterpretation of any of the
matters set out in it. All copyright in this material belongs to Collas Crill.
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